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Doris Panaro
Development Planning Dept.

T. 905.832.8565 ext. 8208 | 2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, 2nd Fl. N. | Vaughan, ON. L6A 1T1
F: 905.832.6080 | doris.panaro@vaughan.ca | www.cityofvaughan.ca

From: Hindy Shemesh [mailto;shemesh10@hotmait.com]
Sent; Wednesday, January 29, 2014 5:36 PM

To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca

Subject: OP 13013+z 13036

Dear. Sirs

We have just received a letter concerning 2 story buildings and several town houses that will be going up along Bathurst
. We are very concerned about this. Asyou know Bathurst Street is a very busy and congested street. Can you
imagine the traffic that will occur when these buildings go up. Our streets in the Thornhill woods area are also so busy
that it is difficult getting around. In our area the water pressure is so bad that you had to build a water station.

And even with that the pressure is not very good. Image the pressure when these buildings are erected

The land that has been suggested has always been a agricultural parcel You would have to get rid of the beautiful trees
and ponds with our Canadian Geese

We are apposed bringing in so many more residents into this area when we cannot accommodate the ones we aiready
have The area is just to over crowded as is

We are hoping that something can be done to stop this project

Hindy and Joseph Shemesh

93 Daphnia Drive

Thornhill Ontario

L4J 8X4

Sent from my iPad




